
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-02007

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

sbickham <info@bicconsulting. com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:14 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
proposed margin changes

CFTC
The proposed margin rule does not favor the American citizen. We could not trade currencv with the rest of the
world until 1999 because of rules like the one Vou are proposing. If the privilege to trade under current margin
rules does not change for the rest of the world traders Vou will have to answer for that. Citizens are feed up
with the kind of legislation that is not in our citizens or this countrv’s best interest.

Patriotically yours

Sammy Bickham, .lr.
Bickham Consulting, Inc.
3990 Spring Valley Road, Suite 328
Dallas, TX 75244
P: 972.774.9242
F: 214.279.0096
info@bicconsulting.corn


